
 

 
 

Welcome to Grade 1/2,  

This year, we will be purchasing the majority of your child’s school supplies. Please 
send $50.00 cash or cheque (payable to Angus McKay School) with your child on 
the first day of school to cover the costs of their supplies for the year. 

 

 We are asking that you please provide the following items:   

• labelled indoor shoes (if they have shoelaces, they need to be able to 
independently tie them up!)  

• labelled backpack  
• labelled water bottle  
• labelled ear buds or headphones in a labelled Ziploc bag for use with our 

laptop computers 
• 2 boxes of Kleenex  

 

Every morning, students will be given time to enjoy a healthy snack. Beginning on 
the very first day of school, please send along a water bottle and healthy snack. 
There are water fountains available in the hallway, but it is more convenient to 
have a water bottle in the classroom, so children can access it anytime.  

Thanks so much for your support. We are looking forward to a wonderful year with 
your children! 

 

Mrs. Hornung and Mrs. Mochnacz  

 


